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The Gunnison Valley TPR had their Meeting on January 12. The major item on           
the agenda was funding for the Transportation alternative Program (TAP). 
 
Application notices should be sent out by the end of February for TAP funding. 
Applications need to be reviewed with an engineer for Region 3 or 5 before an 
application can be accepted. Note that this is a three year program 
 
Future Funding Possibilities: 

 

Based on the order in which grant programs were released in calendar year 2022, 
and emerging details on pilot programs still to launch, we anticipate: 

1. RAISEa.Out now; Dec 2022 -Feb 2023 

 

2. Wildlife Crossing Pilot Program (2022 & 2023 Funding Combined)a.NOFO 

out January 2023 
 

3. MPDG (Mega, INFRA, and Rural Surface Transportation)a.MEGA 2022 award 

announcements in early 2023; new program release to follow March -June 
 

4. Bridge Investment Program (BIP)a.Still pending 2022 construction awards; new 

program release summer 2023 
 

5. Reconnecting Communities Program (RCP) & Neighborhood Access and 
Equity Programa.NOFO out late Spring 2023 

 

6. Railroad Crossing Elimination (RCE)a.NOFO out Summer 2023 

 

7. PROTECT Discretionary Pilot (2022 & 2023 Funding Combined)a.NOFO out 

Fall 2023 
 

 

Only the tip of the iceberg! 
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 Questions, Comments, Grant Ideas? 
Please contact us! 
Hannah L. Reed (she/hers) 
Federal Grant Writer in OPGR hannah.l.reed@state.co.us 
Alejandra Garcia-Acevedo (she/hers) 
Economist in DTD alejandra.garciaacevedo@state.co.us 
 
 
This is a short Newsletter , because there was NO STAC meeting in January and the 
Transportation Commission had a short half day meeting in January 
 
 

  

 

Transportation TPR Meeting  

NEXT MEETING NOTICE TPR meeting  

May 11, 2023 

VIRTUAL 

From 10am to NOON 
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